
 

CANCELLATION  
OF  

2021 RSEA CONFERENCE 
 

 
 

 
Due to the issues of the aftermath of Hurricane 
Ida to a large number of our members and the 
continued spread of the variant of Covid 19, the 
RSEA Conference that was scheduled in 
October is cancelled. 
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with those that 
are dealing with the aftermath and Covid.  We 
plan to hold a conference in 2022, so stay tuned, 
stay sharp, be safe and healthy and get happy. 


